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* OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROGRAMS

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND MENTAL HYGIEN$ -

201 WEST PRESTON STREET e BALTIMORE. MARYLAND 21201 e Area Code 301 * 383 7328
*

TTY FOR DEAF: Baho. 383 7555 ,
D.C. Metro. 565-0451 /

Charles R. Buck, Jr., Sc.D. Secretar y Wii::am M. Eichbaum. Assistant Secretary

Ot9EI ffWi!ER C U-

- April 20, 1983
om*03E0 Rut bd I

d a s , % g/ 2 4 / fem-

(f[[[, Mr., William J. Dircks
Executive Director for Operations 7.yIII
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

'

Washington, D.C. 20555

83 FPR 27 P3:17Dear Mr. Dircks: .

This letter is in response to your correspondence dated March 15, 1983
and the draft Policy Statement on Regionalization. [~ Y.. ' '

% %d *

Our Agreement Materials Program activities have been coordinated
through NRC Region I rather than Headquarters for the past nine months.
We have not experienced any problems as the result of this change.

With the continued oversight by Headquarters, the regionalization of
the functions will serve to improve management efficiency within the NRC.

S incer e'ly ,
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| William M. Eichbaum

| Assistant Secretary for
Environmental Programs -*
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cc: 'Mr. Robert E. Corcoran, Chief
. Division of Radiation Control
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